
Announcements for Thursday, January 10, 2019 

- Students – Last call for Midterm Make-ups!  Thursday: 5th period in Media Center and Friday: 

1st period in Media Center. 

 

- If you are interested in applying for the 2020 yearbook staff, download an application or see 

Ms. Irwin in Room 845. Applications are due by January 18th. 

 

- Don’t forget:  Blood Drive is today! 

 

- There is a National Honor Society meeting tomorrow at 8:20am in the Small Café.  

 

- Attention performers of the BTHS talent show – due to severe technical difficulties in the 

auditorium, the 2019 BTHS talent show will be postponed. You will still maintain a spot in the 

talent show, but will be performing at a later date. Please see Mrs. Crossen in room 222 for any 

questions or concerns. 

 

 

  

 

 


